

September 10, 2020

Dear Zachary Families,

As you know, Governor Edwards announced today that Louisiana will enter Phase 3. The ZCSD is currently working on our transition from hybrid to full traditional for 7th – 12th grade students, while ensuring safety remains our top priority. During phase 3, group sizes will increase from 25 to 50 individuals and bus capacity from 50% to 75%. Safety measures, including but not limited to required face coverings, symptom monitoring, and social distancing to the greatest extent possible, will remain.

Middle and High School Hybrid Groups A and B will begin attending school five days a week, on Monday, September 21, 2020. This will allow time to make any adjustments necessary to ensure a smooth transition. Any additional information will be shared with you next week.

Students who are 100% virtual will remain 100% virtual, with the option of returning the second semester.

Thank you for your continued partnership.

Sincerely,

Scott Devillier, Superintendent